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ñI encourage you 

to keep in 

contact with the 

District whenever 

you need to 

make a decision 

that will impact 

the natural 

resources in the 

County.ò. 

Message from the Manager 
It doesnõt seem like we 

should be  striving to keep 

our New Yearõs resolutions 

and settling in for the cold 

winter months once 

again, but here we are 

and itõs a good time to 

reflect on what has 

happened in 2015.  The 

Conservation District has 

been very busy in 2015 

with implementation of 

Best Management 

practices on farms, 

workshops and trainings 

to aid municipalities in 

their efforts to control 

extreme weather events, 

recycling events and 

conservation related 

educational activities 

through the Envirothon 

program.    

The District has also been 

very busy applying for 

numerous grants that will 

benefit the County and 

preserve our natural 

resources.  We were 

recently awarded 3 

grants for work related to 

hydroseeding of roadside 

ditches, innovative 

stormwater control 

practices utilizing 

compost materials, and 

infrastructure mapping of 

culverts/catch basins and 

ditch lines throughout the 

County.  These awards 

were funded by the NYS 

Department of 

Environmental 

Conservation.  The District 

was also awarded a grant 

to implement a silage 

leachate collection and 

treatment system on a 

farm in the Town of 

Dryden.   This award was 

funded through the NYS 

Department of Agriculture 

and Markets.  

We have also welcomed 

aboard two new staff 

members to the Soil and 

Water Conservation 

District.  Kym Jackson was 

hired in July as our new 

Senior Account Clerk and 

Paul Gier was hired in 

December as our new 

Natural Resources 

Program Specialist 

working with Ag 

producers in the County.   

 

As we all dive into 2016 

activities I encourage you 

to keep in contact with 

the District whenever you 

need to make a decision 

that will impact the 

natural resources in the 

County.  Our staff and 

resources are here to 

help.  

Itôs Envirothon  time again.  The Envirothon  is one of the most successful and fastest 

growing educational programs sponsored by the Soil & Water Conservation Districts 

in New York State.  It is a hands -on, outdoor competition for high school students 

that tests studentsô knowledge in the subjects of aquatics, forestry, soils, wildlife and 

a current issue topic.  We raise  money through the year to help support the costs of 

this event, There is absolutely no cost  to the students who participate in this event.  

Please consider making a contribution to the TCSWCD and support our local youth!  

 

Learn more about the New York State Envirothon at www.nysenvirothon.net  
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